
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

INVITATION 
 
 
 
 

Students of the Department of English Philology 

and the Department of Translation would like to 

invite the staff and students of Krosno State 
 

College to a 
 
 
 

 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 
 
 
 
 
 

which will take place on 15th of December at 1pm 

in room 24 (Kazimierza Wielkiego 8).  

 

Please come and enjoy the special afternoon 

filled with Christmas games, comedy bits, lots of 

good fun and snacks. 


